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6 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am excited to inform you that the Year 7 students will be going on a 
trip to Porthcawl- Trecco Bay Beach on Wednesday 10th July as a reward for their excellent behaviour 
and hard work since starting at Kingstone High School. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge those students who consistently demonstrate a 
positive attitude towards learning and do the right thing each day. We believe that these students 
deserve recognition for their efforts, and this trip is a way for us to appreciate their hard work. The 
criteria for students to attend this trip therefore is they must have an overall net positive on their 
behaviour points, from the start of the term (8/4/24). 
 
Firstly, we would like to remind all parents to ensure that their child wears suitable clothing for the trip. 
As the students may have the opportunity to enjoy various rides and activities at the amusement park, 
it is essential that they wear comfortable clothing and appropriate footwear.  Additionally, we 
recommend that each student brings a spare pair of clothes in case they get wet from any water rides 
or decide to explore the seafront. Having a spare set of clothes will ensure that the students can remain 
comfortable throughout the day. Students may bring along some money for the amusement park and 
fair rides. Please remind your child to be responsible with their money and to keep it safe throughout 
the day. 
 
The cost of the trip is £16.50 per student. However, if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium or Free 
School Meals, please fill in the consent form attached to this letter to request covering the trip cost. We 
will be leaving school on Wednesday 10th July promptly at 8:50am and returning to the school site at 
5:30pm. Please ensure that your child arrives equipped with suitable clothing for a day out. 
 
We are all looking forward to this fantastic trip to Porthcawl, and we appreciate your cooperation in 
making it a memorable and safe experience for our students. Should you have any questions or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best regards, 
Miss P Bythell 
Head of Year 7 & 8 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Year 7 Porthcawl- Trecco Bay Beach (10/07/2024)  

Please return reply slip to the main school office.  
 
Tick which is applicable: Pupil Premium / Free School Meals  
I would like my child to attend the trip: Student Name: _____________________________  
  
Signed (Parent/Carer): _________________________________ Date: __________________  
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